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1. Project Status  

 

  RHEA project activities are mostly on schedule. There have been some issues with Jembi  
contracting Sysnet in order to address these issues Sysnet will now be contracted 
through Regenstrief for the development of the client registry. 

 

2. Progress  

2.1. Tasks Completed 

 Site assessments the OpenMRS rollout health centres carried out by Jembi and the MoH  

 RHEA transition workflow and training options documented 
 ToRs for the recruitment of a Rwandan Medical Consultant drafted 

 

 

2.2. Tasks in progress 

 Individual site readiness reports drafted 

 Contracting Apelon by Jembi 

 Contracting of Sysnet by Regenstrief 

 Jembi staff utilization plan for the remained of the RHEA phase one project is being 
developed 

 Identification and contracting of a medical expert with Rwandan specific knowledge to 
validate the ANC OpenMRS forms and evaluation the RHEA requirements development 

and modeling from a clinical perspective 
 Integration of the RHEA interoperability technology with the MoH OpenMRS registration 

pages  

 Evaluation of technologies for the Provider Registry is being carried out by Intrahealth 

 Acquisition of Rwandan data needed for the development of the Client Registry 

 Continued development of the facilities registry 

 Discussions with the MoH around the specifications for hardware for the registries 

 Capacity Development plan is being drafted 

 Review of M&E outline and draft M&E plan under development 

 

2.3. Tasks planned 

 Presentation of the findings of the technologies evaluation for the provider registry 

 Roll-out of the computer hardware to the ANC clinics taking part in the RHEA project by 
the MoH set to be completed by the end of June 2012.  

 

2.4. Project plan – redlight explaination 

 Budget revision on hold until clarity on Jembi contract extension has been received. 

 There has been some delays in getting correct data from the MoH for testing and design 
of the Client Registry. Jembi, Reginstrief and the MoH are working to make the necessary 
data available 

 The contract with the NDC is being negotiated between the MoH and the NDC and RHEA 
is no longer directly a part of this process. 


